TI0E 9G4

Embassy of India
Seoul

SEO/COM/
10 December 2021

CORRIGENDUM

Subject: Tender for commissioning of India-Korea CEPA Market Survey

Tender Notice — Extension of last date of Bidding till 29 December 2021

Embassy of India, Seoul invites sealed bids from experienced contractors for
commissioning of India-Korea CEPA Market Survey. The last date of
submission of bids was 13 December 2021 which has now been extended to 29
December 2021 at 1500 hrs.

2. Details of the tender documents may please be seen at website:

http://www.indembassyseoul.gov.in/tenders/
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Head of Chancery/FS

Date : 10 December 2021

Place : Embassy of India, Seoul



